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Classes to resume at Mason Hall Secondary on Monday March 8th, 2021  

 

The Division of Education, Innovation and Energy wishes to advise that classes will resume at the 

Mason Hall Secondary School on Monday 8th March 2021 for students of Forms Four and Five.  

The Division was given public health clearance by the County Medical Officer of Health (CMOH) 

of the Division of Health, Wellness and Family Development who ensured that all COVID19 

established protocols and guidelines were observed. This included the testing of all students. The 

Division ensured that the school was thoroughly sanitized and the Guidelines for the Reopening 

of Schools - “The New Normal” set by the Ministry of Education were adhered to.  

The Division remains committed to ensuring that all teachers, members of staff and students are 

kept safe and will continue to monitor all schools to ensure that the established health and safety 

guidelines are maintained.  
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